Lane sharing in Oregon would be hugely beneficial to traffic congestion and safety. If we could prevent just one motorcyclist from
being rear ended and injured, this bill would be a complete success. As it stands, we need to take steps to improve our traffic
situation, and this would be an easy win for everyone, car drivers included.Thank you!



